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Public Hearing for the Consideration of Resolutions Regarding Certain Changes to Colorado Springs
Utilities’ Tariffs and Request Such Changes be approved by Resolutions

Presenter:
Sonya Thieme, Rates Manager
Eric Tharp, Acting CEO, Colorado Springs Utilities

Summary:
Colorado Springs Utilities will present on June 12, 2018 during the public hearing agenda item a
summary of the tariff filing for the consideration of resolutions regarding Utilities Rules and
Regulations and the Electric, Natural Gas, Water, and Wastewater Rate Schedule Tariffs, effective
July 1, 2018 (with the exception of proposed changes to Accessory Dwelling Units effective January
1, 2019).  City Council will be requested to suspension of Part 4 (I) (c) of the Rules and Procedures
of City Council, Post-Hearing Procedures, waiving the requirement of a Decision and Order for the
requested change at the conclusion of the City Attorney Instructions.

Previous Council Action:
On May 8, 2018 City Council approved the proposed public hearing date of
June 12, 2018 at the regularly scheduled meeting of the City Council to consider changes to
Colorado Springs Utilities’ Utilities Rules and Regulations and the Electric, Natural Gas, Water, and
Wastewater Rate Schedule Tariffs, effective July 1, 2018 (with the exception of proposed changes to
Accessory Dwelling Units effective January 1, 2019).

Background:
On May 8, 2018 Colorado Springs Utilities submitted a 2018 Proposed Tariff Changes filing that
included proposed changes to be effective July 1, 2018 and January 1, 2019.  The filing includes all
supporting documentation plus resolutions to rescind City Council Volume No. 5, adopt City Council
Volume No. 6, and make changes related to Accessory Dwelling Units.

Both physical and electronic copies of the entire rate filing are available for public inspection in the
City Clerk office.  Electronic copies were provided to City Council members and a .pdf file version
was also placed on Colorado Springs Utilities website at www.csu.org.  Notice of the Public Hearing
was made by publication in The Gazette and sent by U.S. mail to those Electric service customers
outside the city limits on May 10, 2018.

Financial Implications:
There are no adjustments to current effective rates.

Board/Commission Recommendation:
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On April 18, 2018 the Utilities Board supported filing proposed changes to Colorado Springs Utilities’
Tariffs.

Stakeholder Process:
N/A

Alternatives:
Postpone or cancel approval of resolutions.

  Proposed Motion:
N/A

N/A
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